
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2017 

MILK MONEY £ 1.35/wk or TOTAL FOR HALF TERM = £8.90  

Please make cheques for milk payable to North Lincolnshire Council with the card number and 

expiry date on reverse. - Just a reminder that milk money will only be accepted on the first 

morning of the school week or the first day back to school if your child has been absent. 

 

Milk will start on Wednesday 1st November 2017. (This is due to our milk delivery dates.) 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED  

Takes place on Friday 17th November 2017. Non uniform day, children may come to school in 

their own clothes for the day, but please remember it must be warm and suitable to wear all 

day. If you would like to make a small donation, it would be greatly appreciated.  We will also 

be selling Pudsey pin badges, more details to follow. 

 
POPPY APPEAL 

After half-term we will be selling poppies in school.  Could children please bring a 

contribution in a named envelope if they wish to buy a poppy. 

 
PARENTAL/ADULT RESPONSIBILITY 

Please would parents/adults be aware that it is their duty to supervise their children on the 

playground in the morning, before school is opened at 8.55am. 

 

Please help by ensuring the children stay off the grass, the activity trail and garden areas 

and by encouraging them to play sensibly whilst waiting to come into school.  Thank you for 

your co-operation. 

 
SPARE CLOTHING CONTRIBUTIONS  

We have a shortage of spare clothes in school.  We would be very grateful if you could send 

in some old boys and girls socks, underwear and trousers that you could contribute to our 

collection, we are especially short on girl’s tights and skirts.  Thank you. 

 

OLD POUND COINS 

The old pound coins have expired from the 15th October and from immediate effect we can 

no longer accept them for payment.  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER – Please see the reverse of this letter. 

 
HALF TERM 

School will close on Friday 20th October at 3.15pm and open on Tuesday 31st October at 

8.55am. 
 

REMINDER TO PARENTS/CARERS 

Please could I remind parents/carers that the gate leading to the playground is open from 

8.30 until 9.10am, and is re-opened at the end of the school day.  If parents wish to access 

the office, please use the path leading to the school playground, and use the office door 

near the benches.  Once the gate is locked, parents may then use the front entrance to 



access the office, which is down the path near the carpark.  Thank you for your co-

operation. 

 

SCHOOL BREAK IN 

You may be aware that sadly we had a break in at the weekend.  The only thing that was 

taken was a wildlife camera from the school gardens. Thankfully nothing inside the school 

was taken or damaged.  Please remain vigilant and inform school if you see or hear anything 

suspicious.  Thank you. 
 

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2017  
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER:  
 

Tuesday  31st October  8.55am Return to school. 

 

Friday  17th  November  All day Non Uniform Day (Children In Need). 

 

Tuesday       5th December         9.15am  Christmas concert for  

Miss Buccieri’s and Miss Sharp’s parents.   

 

Wednesday  6th  December        10.00am       Christingle service at St Lawrence’s Church.                                                              
         

Wednesday  6th December    1.45pm   Christmas Concert for  
  Mrs Dickens and Miss Miller’s parents. 

 

Thursday   7th December   1.45pm Christmas Concert for 
Mrs Turnbull’s and Mrs Priest’s parents. 

 

 

NOTE the concert is exactly the same on all three days. Would parents please only 

attend 1 performance due to limited spaces. 

 
Monday 11th December     1.15pm Christmas Party. (Children still require  

       their lunch.) 

 

Tuesday 12th   December  2.30pm Christmas Fayre in the school hall. 
     

Friday   15th December 12.00pm Christmas Lunch (More details to follow) 

        

Tuesday 19th December   3.15pm Main school Closes. 

 

School re-opens on Wednesday 3rd January 2018 -8.55am 

 

 

 


